Number 5 February 1992 Cooleman Ridge Group
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i Everyone and welcome to the 1992 season. I hope you have
11 resolved to lead a healthy outdoor life on the Ridge th.s
year and that you are full of ideas for things to do (there
ust be more to life than cutting and dabbing!).
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have begun the year very well with an award from the
ister for the Environment in recognition for our efforts in
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Malcolm Gill kindly went to a Coordinators meeting for me and
came back with a lot of information which he would 1like to
share with us on TUESDAY MARCH 3RD AT 7.30 at 21 ORDELL ST
CHAPMAN. Geocff Young also hopes to be present so that we can
plan our programme for the year. Please try to attend - if you
cannot please ‘phone me on 2887536 to show your interest for
the year.

Clean Up Australia Day is Sunday March 1st,l10am-2pm, see the
attached form - I have arranged to have a registration pecint
at Monkman St, where the path goes up to the Trig point. It
would be lovely to have everyone helping to clesan up Cooleman

Ridge - or somewhere else of your choice.

Hope to see you on March 1lst and 3rd,




